MCLE Board Meeting Highlights
May 16, 2024

The Utah Supreme Court Board of Continuing Legal Education received the following
reports during the May 16, 2024 meeting held at the Utah Law & Justice Center and took
actions indicated by vote.

e The Board reviewed and approved MCLE financials.

e The Board tabled the discussion on Mindfulhess.

¢ The Board reviewed provider applications requesting CLE credit for mindfulness
programs.

e The Board reviewed subcommittee reports for possible rule changes. Each
subcommittee will provide proposals at the next meeting.



